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What We Learned
a snapshot

The K-1 class with Mrs Walker

In writing students have been learning
about how authors use their own life
experience to create context. 

In science they have been learning
about materials, how they bend, twist
and move. As well as about light and
shadows. 

BIRTHDAYS IN JUNE
Maple, Lila, Mahalia

CONTACT INFO
E: lansdowneu-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Ph: 02 65569163

CalendarCalendar  
   Tues        9-11am Music

   Thur        2-3pm Sport

   Fri             9-11am Music

   Mon, Wed, Fri - Breakfast

Mon, Wed, Thurs - online
learning Mrs Denning

25 June Athletics
Carnival Yrs 2-5

1 July MEC Excursion
“The Listies”

School Holidays 
July 7 - July 21

School Returns
July 22

The 2-5 class with Miss T

In math students learnt about
equivalent equations using addition,
subtraction and multiplication arrays.

In writing the students are learning to
create clear and interesting complex
sentences, using descriptive words
from a word bank to enhance their
writing.



WEEK 6:

Zach for applying
knowledge in spelling

Hunter for working
independently

WEEK 7 announced next
newsletter

Spirit Awards are given out each week of the term for the
following strength areas.

Merit AwardsMerit Awards

Spirit AwardsSpirit Awards
WEEK 6 - Respect:
Ochre, Ethan, Tula,
Mahalia, Finn, Acacia

Hunter for working
independently

WEEK 7 announced next
newsletter

Respect, Kindness, Honesty, Fairness, Cooperation,
Personal Best, Tolerance, Perseverence, Empathy,

Resilience



  AbencesAbences
As you know, each day the roll is marked for attendance. We are
required by the DET to put a reason against this absence. If your
student is going to be away please let us know via message or
phone call. We can also mark absences ahead of time if you know
you have an event or appointment coming up. Thank you!

“110% Ready - The Listies” at the MEC“110% Ready - The Listies” at the MEC
We have received funding from the MidCoast Council again this
year to cover travel costs in an Eggins bus to see “The Listies”
show at the MEC on July 1 at 1pm.

The P&C will fund the ticket costs. An excursion permission form
will be emailed out soon. You can read more about the show at:

https://mec.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/Schools/Primary-School/The-
Listies 



Small School Online ArtSmall School Online Art
ExhibitionExhibition

The whole school is involved in
creating art for 2 different online
Small Schools Art Exhibitions
with the theme “Small”. 

One is in the Taree region with 14
other small schools and will be
judged in week 10 this term by a
representative from the Manning
Regional Art Gallery.

The other is with a collective of
small schools in Mrs Denning’s
online learning group.

Here’s a sneak peak. Stay tuned
for online links to these
exhibitions!

ACMF Song CompetionACMF Song Competion  
UpdateUpdate

The students have been having fun
and working hard with Matty Zarb on
writing and practicing their Song
“Lansdowne, Upper Lansdowne” for
the ACMF Song Competition.

The song is being written in
partnership with students from
Lansdowne PS. Please get your child
to practice at home or in the car with
the track we sent out recently. 

We are lucky to have Tyler, an SLSO
from Lansdowne PS coming to
translate and teach us the song in
sign language this week. 

We will be performing the song at
the MEC in Term 3, Week 3 as a part
of Education Week.



  Healthy Harold Life Ed IncursionHealthy Harold Life Ed Incursion
On Tuesday in week 6 the students had a visit from
healthy harold. They learned about and discussed
Online Cyber Safety. The year 2-5 class reported
back the topics they learned about: 

Why not to give out personal information online,
such as address, name, age, pictures etc
Why it is equally important to be kind online as it
is in person



Open ClassroomOpen Classroom  
Parent VisitParent Visit

On Wednesday in week 6, parents and
grandparents came to visit our
classrooms to see the wonderful
school work our students have been
doing this year.

Active OOSH Bus ServiceActive OOSH Bus Service
The Active OOSH bus service is set to continue in 2025 with Matt driving the
OOSH bus to and from Cundletown PS OOSH. Please call Rikki at Head office with
any questions about enrollment and bookings on: 02 6554 8905
https://www.activeoosh.com.au/enrol-now
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